
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30 August 2012 
 
 
 
Company Announcements 
Australian Securities Exchange Limited 
Level 4, 20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
AUSTRALIA 

 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
RE: MONADELPHOUS SECURES CONTRACT AT JIMBLEBAR 
 
Please find attached a copy of the announcement to be issued today by Monadelphous Group Limited 
regarding a new iron ore construction contract in Western Australia valued at approximately $75 
million.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Philip Trueman 
Company Secretary 
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